
This location was originally identified as being available for our radar system. We 
later learned that this was not the case from the State of North Dakota. We no 
longer have a need to radiate at this location.

C Speed radiation license can be canceled and pending applications can be ignored.

- Michael Lesmerises (315-453-1043 x230)


